
 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Holy Ramadan and  Eid Vacation 

 

 

Ref: RWS/Notice/16/2025   

Date: Thursday, 13th March 2025   

 

Dear Parents,   

 

This is to inform you that Riverwoods School will remain closed from 14th March 2025 (Friday) 

to 8th April 2025 (Tuesday) on the occasion of Holy Ramadan & Eid-ul-Fitr. Classes will resume 

on 9th April 2025 (Wednesday).   

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.   

Have a wonderful holiday.   

Eid Mubarak! 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

Vice-Principal   

Riverwoods School 


